VWC Safety Reminder

The Villages Woodworkers Club
704 Oak Street
The Villages, Florida 32159
352-751-0513
December 15, 2023

SAFETY TIP
WEARING LONG SLEEVES IN THE SHOP

With the cooler temperatures of winter, some of us prefer to wear long sleeves. For
safety reasons...long sleeves can get caught in machinery...we discourage wearing long
sleeves in our woodshops, although there is no rule that prohibits it.

If you do choose to wear long sleeves at the shops, please ensure they are snug or
tight fitting sleeves, and definitely not blousy or loose. And the length should stop
above your wrist joint...definitely not over your hand in any way.

It's also worth reminding both men and women to keep long hair contained, and avoid
wearing loose fitting jewelry in the shop.

OUR GOAL IS TO KEEP US ALL SAFE, AND HAVING A GOOD WOODWORKING
EXPERIENCE!

Steve Eikenberry

Safety Department Manager

The Villages Woodworkers Club 704 Oak Street The Villages, Florida 32159
(352) 751-0513
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